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New trends in computer forensics

On  December  18-21,  2023,  the  last  specialized  training  financed  by  the  Norwegian
Financing Mechanism 2014-2021 took place as part of the project led by the CBA. The
training  was  devoted  to  new  trends  in  computer  forensics  and  had  a  form  of
workshops. Under the supervision of high-level experts with knowledge in the field of
forensics,  CBA  officers  expanded  their  competences  and  acquired  new skills  in  data
analysis, which will further translate into successes in ongoing investigations.

 

The training was carried out as part of the project "Strengthening the competences of
law enforcement agencies and the justice system in the area of ​​criminal and strategic
analyses, supporting the process of recognizing, combating and preventing corruption
and economic crime." The project is financed by the Norwegian Financial Mechanism
2014-2021 in the PA20 program area "International police cooperation and combating
crime" in the "Internal Affairs" Program. The total value of the project is EUR
545,292.00, i.e. PLN 2,345,411.00


